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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Robin Scheu, Chair, House Appropriations Committee 

 

FROM: Theresa Wood, Chair, House Human Services Committee 

 

DATE: January 24, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: HHS FY 25 BAA Recommendations 

 

The House Human Services Committee appreciates the opportunity to 

provide feedback regarding the FY 25 budget adjustment.  While we are 

generally supportive of most changes, we have some concerns that are 

outlined in the attached table and suggested language. 

 

I look forward to discussing the attached with your committee, and please be 

in touch if you have any questions. 

 

/s 

Attachments 

 

CC: Jill Krowinski, Speaker 

 Katie McLinn, Legislative Counsel 
 

 

 


